
ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING
April 12, 2011

5:30 PM
__________________________________________________________________

MINUTES

The meeting was called to order at 5:40 pm.

In attendance were: Ginny Boyer, Michelle Claytor, Lee Starnes, Don Frady, Wallace Messer, Sarah Massie, Rhonda Schandevel
and Rhett Langston. Kenny Mull and Scotty Schulhofer were unable to attend.

The minutes from the March 8, 2011, meeting were approved by Don Frady. Sarah Massie second it.

Old Business:
None

New Business:
 The spring softball league will only have 9 teams. Last spring there were 20 teams.
 We will be advertising for a new aquatics supervisor beginning in May.
 The Brain Gym is set up at the Old Armory and will soon be open for business. We will charge $30 per person per year for the

use of it. We will also have Wii games for seniors to play.
 The Game Room at the Waynesville Recreation Center is getting more popular. We will soon have programs established for

children to compete in Wii tournaments.
 We no longer have the Old Armory Manager position. We will operate the facility by using programmers and receptionists at the

front desk to take reservations, rentals and assist people.
 Pepsi has agreed to pledge $7,500 over a 3 year period toward the Waynesville Skate Park.
 Beginning May 1 we will no longer offer the opportunity for individuals to pay by the class. Individuals must purchase a 6 visit

punch card, 12 visit punch card, daily pass, monthly membership, quarterly membership, half a year membership or a yearly
membership.

 We are partnering with the Waynesville Kiwanis in order to host a new event called “Spring Fling.” This will take place on
Saturday, May 21, from 10 am to 3 pm. We will have 3 inflatables for kids to play on, a dunking booth, free kids dog show,
musical entertainment, tubing down the creek, slip and slide, games for kids, and a three point / free throw contest. Also, the
entire Saturday will be “Haywood County Resident Day.” All residents will get in free at the Center.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:50 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,
Rhett Langston


